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Dear Property Owner: 
 
Ironwood Heavy Highway, LLC will be working on behalf of Central Maine Power 

performing vegetation maintenance and clearing on Section 80, an electric transmission right-of-
way, adjacent to your property. We are a certified tree care and vegetation maintenance company 
whose professionals take pride in their work. 
 

Ironwood Heavy Highway, LLC provides vegetation management, environmental 
matting/BMP, and storm restoration services covering thousands of miles across the United 
States, while being headquartered in Rochester, NY.  We have regional offices throughout 
Maine to support our work and our employee base here. We pride ourselves in our core values of 
safety, professionalism, and work quality.   

 
Beginning 10/9/2023, we will be stopping by each abutting property to identify any 

tree/trees that need to be removed, specifically: 
 Danger trees (trees with structural defects) 
 Hazard trees (trees that could endanger the line reliability) 
 Trees that are jointly owned (on property line) where more than 1/3 of the canopy 

will be removed by trimming to the edge of the existing ROW.   
 

We will be reaching out to obtain written, signed permission from each landowner for 
any tree work that is identified outside of the existing ROW. 

 
Tree cutting and removal is scheduled to begin November 1, 2023 
 
 

To learn more about Section 80 rebuild visit: 
https://cmps80rebuild.com/ 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Curtis Willard 
Ironwood Heavy Highway, LLC. 
cwillard@ironwoodhh.com    585.208.6499 
 


